

2115 Grand Avenue, Grand Junction, CO 81501 * 970-254-5100

David Migoya, Investigative Reporter Denver Post 5990 Washington St. Denver, CO 80216

Via email: dmigoya@denverpost.com

Jan. 24, 2019

RE: CORA Request received via email on Jan. 22, 2019

Dear Mr. Migoya:

This letter shall respond to your Colorado Open Records Act requests sent via email and received by the District on Jan. 22, 2019. Our response to your request is below:

 Every lockdown/lockout incident since 2010 to the present. Name of school, location, date, incident type, duration and reason. Or the reasonable information you have available that could answer any of those.

Response: Currently, we respond to lockdowns and shelters-in-place in accordance with Colorado Department of Public Safety requirements and guidelines. Because these regulations do not require districts to report actual lockdown or shelter-in-place details, we have a limited amount of information about these incidents. Attached to this correspondence is a document highlighting the information we have between 2014 to present day.

If you have any questions regarding the foregoing response, please contact me directly at 254-5152.

Sincerely,

Charles Delano
Director of Communications
Mesa County Valley School District 51

Attach: 2014-2019 Lock Down and Shelter-in-

Place spreadsheet LD-SIP.doc